Pinskz, David _ —

From: Kirkland, Brett

Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 7:27 AM
To: Reyes, David; Pinsky, David

Cc: Graham, Thomas

Subject: RE: De-Certification of 80-000786

Received. | will send a copy of the deregistration shortly.

Brett

From: Reyes, David

Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 6:59 AM
To: Pinsky, David

Cc: Kirkland, Brett; Graham, Thomas
Subject: FW: De-Certification of 80-000786

Sir

Please see communication below from Broward County Sheriff’s Office. They are starting to implement a multi-year
instrument replacement program in which they intend to purchase two new instruments per year to replace their oldest
six instruments.

Respectfully,

David E. Reyes-Rivera
Department Inspector (Collier, Monroe, Broward, Miami-Dade + Indian River)
Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Fort Myers Regional Operations Center
Alcohol Testing Program

4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 1

Fort Myers, Flovida 33907

Office: (239) 335-7531

Extension: 467531

Fax: (239) 278-7105

Cell: (850) 728-7022

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.

From: Washington, Yvette [mailto:Yvette Washinaton@sheriff.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 04, 2017 7:27 PM




To: Reyes, David
Subject: De-Certification of 80-000786

David,

I'would like to request that BSO instrument 80-000786 be de-certified by FDLE, as it will no longer be used for
evidentiary purposes. | understand that the records/documentation of the instrument is to be held for 3 years after the
instrument has been de-certified.

Respectfully,
Yvette

Detective Yvette D. Washington #16806

Broward Sheriff's Office

Regional Traffic Investigations Unit

DUI Task Force

Telephone: 954-321-4849

Fax: 954-321-4684

E-mail: Yvette Washington@sheriff.org

Please note that Florida has a broad public records law, and that all correspondence to me via email may be
subject to disclosure.




